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Platte
We, the republicans of Nebraska, in

convention assembled, reaffirm the
great principles upon which the na-

tional republican party has appealed
to the people and received their

in eix successive presi-
dential campaigns ; and which, having
been made the basis of constitutional
amendments, and introduced in the
great body of onr federal law for the
administration of justice, the disposi-
tion of our public lands, the manage
ment of finances, the collection of
revenue and the settlement of inter-
national differences, have solidified
the nation and inaugurated an era of
unexampled prosperity.

2. We hold to the policy of collect-
ing the revenues of the country from
a tariff on imports so adjusted as to
favor and protect domestic industries,
and encourage the immigration to onr
shores of laborers to perform the ser-

vices we need on our own soil, paying
tribute to our own government, rath-
er than the importation of the pro-
ducts of labor that is tributary to a
foreign and perhaps hostile govern-
ment.

3. We favor an amendment to the
constitution of the state by the inser-
tion of a clause permitting the estab-
lishment of a board of commissioners
whose duty shall be to enforce such
legislation aa may be enacted for the
prevention of extortion and unjust
discrimination on the part of railroad
and telegraph companies.

4. We favor the enactment of legis-
lation by congress forfeiting every
acre of public land granted to cor-
porations and not earned by a strict
compliance with the law, and the
restoring of the same to the public
domain. And we endorse the recent
decision of the administration to the
affect that public lands are not to be
monopolized as cattle ranges, but are
open to actual settlers.

5. We favor legislation by congress
requiring corporations to which lands
have been granted from the public
domain to take their patents as soon
as inch grants have been earned, so
that they may be subject to taxation,
or to forfeit their grants.

6. We heartily endorse the wise
and patriotic policy that has been
panned by President Chester A. Ar-
thur, and the work of the late repub
lican congress in equalizing the tariff
and to reduce the reveuues without
failing to meet the interest and to
rednce the principal of the national
debt, and in providing for the im-
provement of the navigation of the
great rivers of the west and south.

Burglars still linger about Omaha.
The new dinner plates will be

square.
S. B. Hitchcock of Pittsburg has

mysteriously disappeared.
Moody and Saukey sailed from

New York last week for Ireland.

It cost Missouri $10,000 to put
Frank JaraeB through a criminal trial.

Ax explosion of powder the other
day at Vienna killed fifteen persons.

Recent advices from Mexico show
no improvement of the yellow fever.

An organized band of burglars has
been unearthed at Clarksburg, West
Virginia.

George Washington weighed 209

pounds at the close of the Revolu-
tionary War.

Three inches of snow in the north-
ern part of Franklin county, Maine,
the other night.

The result of the Antelope county
seat election, we learn, was eighty
majority for Neligh.

Gen. Hancock has been quite in-

disposed, but his condition last week
was greatly improved.

Br an explosion in a powder mill
St San Francisco the other day, forty
Chinamen were killed.

Judge Morris has been nominated
by the republicans for district judge
in the fifth judicial district.

It is stated that a Georgia negro
bat a bed in a gum tree near Savan-

nah, where he sleeps each night.

Br recent private letters received at
San Francisco, yellow fever in Mexi-

co is much worse than reported.

It is claimed that "native" oysters'
are selling now iu London for a dollar
a dozen, and are poor at that price.

It Is slated that the French repre-
sentative in China does not believe a
war probable between France and
China.

It is claimed that over 4,000 miles
of new railroad track have been built
in the United States in the past nine
months.

A well-to-d- o maiden lady in Pat-
ten, Me., worked'out her town tax
this summer with rake aud hoe on
the road.

A bank in Omaha is putting iu a GO,

000 pound safety deposit vault, which
will be furnished with boxes to rent
to customers.

It is stated that there is a woman
in Rosendale, N. Y., who claims she
did not know it wae uulawiul to have
two bnsbands.

Nike business houses, occupied by
thirteen firms, burned one night last
week at Kirkwoou, 111., causing a
IMS Of $30,000.

The United States treasury last
week despatched another half million
'of gold certificates of the Washington
series to Chicago.

It is claimed that the wholesale
trade of Omaha sends out 300 travel- -

lag agents, and that their sales exceed
16,000,000 a year.

The reason advanced by H. L.
Taylor, of Belair, Md., for asking for
a divorce is that his wife will not let
Hm read the Bible.

Taxes.
Quite an interest has been created

among the citizens of this part of the
state as to when taxes are due and
when they become delinquent, nnder
the laws of '83.

The following letter from the attor-
ney general of the state to the treas

urer of Seward county, is supposed
to give a correct interpretation of
the law :

Dear Sir: Yours of the 5tb inst.,
relating to the time when taxes of
1883 become delinquent, received.

The repealing clause to act of 1883
provides "That such repeal shall not
in any manner affect any rights here-
tofore acquired, or the collection of
any tax heretofore levied or assessed."
In substance, that uch tax shall be
collected the same as though no repeal
of the law bad taken place, and that
the new law should not apply to such
tax. In Hamilton Co. vs. Bailey, 12
Neb., 59, in construing the language
used iu the repealing clause in the act
of 1879 which is similar to that used
in the repealing clause in the act of
1883, the court says : "That the repeal
does not in any manner affect the
collection of any tax levied prior to
that date." In other words the Maine
proceedings are to be bad for the col-

lection of taxes previously levied as
existed at the time of the passage of
the act

I am of the opinion that the inter-
pretation given by the court in that
case to the repealing clause in the act
of 1885, as like language is used in
each, and that therefore the law of
1883 does not apply to taxes levied
prior to taking effect of 6aid law.

Very respectfully,
Isaac Powebs, Jr.,

Attorney General.

FIrt Jnmamiftl Meet!.
The Nebraska Unitarian Associa-

tion will hold its first annual meeting
in Lincoln, Nebraska, October 30th
and 31st, 1883.

Believing that the time has come
for a united effort, on the part of all
persons in the Missouri valley, who
believe in working together for free-

dom, fellowship and character, by the
method of religion, we, therefore,
who have united ourselves together
to emphasize righteousness, aud to
push forward religious progress, urge
upon all, of whatever name, who are
in general sympathy with our liberal
religious ideas and methods, to meet
with us in open conference.

Accommodations for a limited num-

ber have already been secured and
we hope to arrange for the entertain-
ment of all who may attend. Reduc-

ed rates over all railroads centering in
Lincoln will be secured. All persons
attending will address Rev. . Pow-
ell, Beatrice, Neb., as soon as possible.
On and after Oct. 26, address Lin-

coln, Nebraska.
Thos. L. Kimball, Prest.

Enoch Powell, Sec'y.

A lady from Ohio by the name of
Thompson had children living near
Crete, Neb. In a desire to give them
a surprise, she wrote them last week
that she would make them a visit
about the beginning of'the New Year.
She had prepared everything for her
visit and immediately followed after
her letter, aud arriving in Crete had
to travel some distance into the coun-
try ; she procured a wigon and Btarted
out on the road ; when out some dis-

tance, a wild fellow driving a team iu
the same direction behind them,
whooped and whipped his horses in
such a manner as to frighten them and
cause them to run away and dash
into the rear end of the wagon in
which Mrs. Thompson was riding,
which threw her out, one of the run-
away horses falling upon her, killing
her instantly. The dead corpse, in-

stead of the living mother, was a.sad,
sad surprise indeed to the children.

John and Walter Gilmore, living
near York, Neb., shot W. H. Arm-
strong one day last week, one ball
passing through his body in the region
of his stomach, the other wound being
hieher up and near the heart. He
cannot live. The Gilmore men gave
themselves up, and John says he did
the shooting. A few days before this
occurrence, Armstrong bad fired a
couple of shots at Walter, but failed
to hit him ; for this he bad been ar-

rested and given bond for his appear-
ance and was returning home at the
time of the last shooting, when he
overtook the company and sprang
into Gilmore's wagon and clinched
with one of them when the shooting
took place. The trouble originated
in the opposition of Armstrong to
Walter marrying his daughter, which
took place a short time before.

Mrs. Bailey, aged 45 years, wife
of a commercial traveler, and her
daughter, 16 years old, were found
dead in a cornfield near Monmouth,
111., the other morning, and from a
note found on the person of the
mother it was evident she had killed
her daughter with a razor and then
took her own life with the same in
strument. The daughter bad been
demented from her birth and the
mother had given herself up to brood-
ing over her daughter's condition
which induced her to commit the
horrible deed.

The republican state, convention of
Marylaud, held at Baltimore last
week, nominated Hart B. Holton, of
Baltimore Co. for governor, by accla-
mation ; Washington Smith, of Dor-
chester, for comptroller, and R. S.
Matthews, of Baltimore, for attorney
general. J. L. H. Smith (colored) of
Baltimore, guaranteed 40,000 colored
voters in Maryland would cast their
ballots for Holten.

The magnificent buildings of the
Pittsburg exposition society on the
north bank of the Allegheny river
were totally destroyed the other
morning by fire. The flames were
first discovered in the boiler room
attached to the machinery hall. The
loss will probably reach $100,000- -

We learn that the Antimonopolists
have nominated in the Fourth Judi-
cal district J. Robert Williams of
David City, for District Judge, and
John Patterson, of Central City, for
District Attorney.

The widow of Elkanah Walker is
probably the only survivor of the
women who rode across the plains to
Oregon on horseback in the early
days. The saddle on which she rode
forty-fiv- e years ago is still Jin her
possession. Her son, C H. Walker,
the oldest white person born in Ore-
gon, was with her in Portland on the
day of the recent railroad parade.

Alex. Potts, of Lafayette, Ind.,
has been charged with the murder of
Ada Atkinson. A detective claims
that Potts had a knife that would
make wounds like those of the mur-

dered girl, that his shirt and vest had
blood stains on them, and tracks
found near Atkinson's house fitted
Potts' boots. The general belief is
that he is not the murderer.

A curiosity of divorce legislation
is found in the act of Georgia, passed
March 18, 1865, just before the Con-

federacy collapsed, to the effect that
a divorce may be granted to loyal
females whose husbands are in the
service of the United States, or have
been voluntarily within the lines of
the enemy, giving them aid and
comfort.

A Nevada man who has been min-

ing in Mexico for two years has re-

turned, somu hundreds of dollars
poorer than when he left. He says he
would have done well enough down
in that country, but about once a
month they were after him for sub-

scriptions. The men who called for
subscriptions came with shotguns.

A child eleven months old at Rut-

land, Vt., daughter of Theron Good-

win, was shot dead in bed with its
mother. The mother claims that an
hour before a shot was fired at her
through a window, and that later
some one entered the room and killed
the baby. The mother was arrested.

The seventeen-year-ol- d daughter of
Cephas Atk!nson,of Atkinson Station,
Ind., was outraged and murdered one
day last week during the absence of
her parents, they finding her with her
throat cut from ear to ear. Intense
excitement prevails In the neigh-

borhood.

The other morning between Gand-

er's station and Webber's Rails, In-

dian Nation, while deputy U. S. mar-
shals Addison, Peck aud Merritt were
attempting to arrest John Bark and a

Cherokee named John Jacks, whiskey
peddlers, all three officers were killed.

The other night the express mes-

senger on the Wabash road was
knocked down, gagged and robbed
between Rome and Peru of about
$1,500. Two suspicious men have
been arrested at Logansport, supposed
to be implicated in the robbery.

The following post-offic- es have been
raised to the third grade and salaries
increased. McLeansborough, 111.,

$1,000; Spirit Lake, Iowa, $1,100;
Wymore, Neb., $1,100. Tho post-offi- ce

department in September issued
102,605,000 new 2 cent stamps.

At Fleetwood Park the other day
the largest crowd ever assembled in
America, came together to witness
the race between Jay Eye Seo aud St.
Julien. The race was very exciting,
Jay Eye See winning the first three
beats. Best time, 2 : 18J .

Mrs. Sport, of Sutton, Neb., takes
a fancy to her husband's hired band,
feigns sickness to secure a good op-

portunity to make the necessary prep-

arations, obtained $500 of her hus-

band's cash, and skipped the town
with the hired man.

As to Judge A. M. Post, the repub-

lican candidate for district judge,
there are nothing but words of com-

mendation Irom all political parties.
None doubt his election, and his emi-

nent ability for the position is con-

ceded everywhere.

A Wethersfield, Conn., lady get-

ting dinner the other day was sur-

prised to find a cherry stone in the
center of a potatoe she was preparing
to cook. The stone had germinated,
and. the sprout was nearly one-eight- h

of an inch long.

Mrs. Hannah Clark, of Elkhart,
Ind., has purchased four lots at Nemo-k- a,

for the purpose of building an old
ladies' home. One thousand dollars
have already been raised, and parties
have been engaged to beautify the lots.

Work has begun on the body ot
the capitol building at Lincoln, the
old structure having been torn away.
Excavation has been made, and the
foundation for the dome is being
prepared by layers of concrete.

A big storm at Buffalo the other
night leveled the unfinished round
house of the Rochester & Pittsburg
road, demolished one residence, blew
down trees and signs, and wrecked
glass in windows extensively.

Anna Holmes, 18 years old, killed
herself with arsenic at her homo in
Terre Haute, Ind., the other day. The
girl's mother tried to commit suicide
by licking the froth from her daugh-

ter's mouth, but will recover.

The first of the mauy tokens re-

ceived by Mrs. "Stonewall" Jackson
and daughter during their stay in
Boston was a superb basket of roses,
"with the compliments of tho Grand
Army of the Republic.''

m
The democratic state convention of

New York nominated Isaac Maynard
for secretary of state, Alfred C. Cha-pi- n,

comptroller, Robert A. Maxwell,
state treasurer, Dennis O'Brien, at-

torney general.

Christine Nilsson arrived the oth-

er day in New York from Europe.
She expressed herself as delighted to
return to America. She is in better
health now and able to fill a large list
of engagements. '

m - -
The postmaster at New York has

found it necessary to inform the pub-

lic that the postage op foreign mail
matter has not been reduced.

Over 500 letters for foreign coun-
tries were mailed one day last week
bearing only a two-ce- nt stamp, tho
senders laboring under the impres-
sion that foreign postage rates had
been reduced.

Peck & Sons sash, door and blind
factory burned with contents the other
day. The fire is supposed to have
originated from the friction of a
pulley. It will take $50,000 to cover
the loss.

Miss Kern with, aged 50, had four
young men arrested the other day at
Erie, Pa., for attempting to criminally
assault her in an unfrequented part of
the city, The accused belonj? to good
families

Damage by fire in Neil block one
night last week at Oswego, N. Y.,
will reach $50,000, divided among
various tenants. Nine firemen were
injured, three quite severely, but not
fatally.

Tillie Anderson, a Swede girl
who has been in America since June,
and in Minneapolis two weeks, disap-

peared mysteriously one night last
week and has not been hoard of since.

Washington Ty. is excited over
the antics of a wild woman who ap-

pears in the forests near small settle-
ments occasionally. She has long
streaming hair, and is clothed in rags.

The terrible tragedy which hap-

pened the other day at York, Neb.,
resulted in the death of Wm. H. Arm-
strong. He died refusing a recon-
ciliation with his daughter.

A curious breach of promise suit
is brought by a Maine woman against
her divorced husband, who thought
he would marry her again, and then
concluded he would not.

Dan Dillon, a notorious bully of
St. Joe, insulted and got into a quar-

rel the other night with Robert B.

Payne, a farmer, which resulted iu
Payne killing Dillon.

Mrs. DeLong has been for some
years pastor of the Unlversalist
Church at Tecumseh, Neb., and her
charge has recently built a pretty aud
comfortable church.

Mrs. Charles Butler, shot by her
husband the other day at Princeton,
Ind., has since died. Butler appeared
to be quite indifferent when he heard
of her death.

Gen. Sherman has fixed upon the
1st of November as the day he will
turn over his command to General
Sheridan, and practically retire to
civil life.

A dilapidated old man, with a
sorry lookiug horse, took in the
Sioux Falls (Dakota) sports about
$500 on a running race the other day.

II. H. Meng, postmaster at Vidalia,
La., was arrested the other day charg-

ed with robbing the registered mail.
He acknowledged the crimo.

Miss Agnes Emery wou tho How-lau- d

prize at the commencement of
the University of Kansas, for the best
essay ou civil service reform.

Mrs. Cornwallis West, the Eng-

lish beauty who is coming to this
country to take tho conceit out of
Lily Laugtry, is a widow.

Judge Ray has tendered his resig-

nation as chief of the division of
postal laws and regulations of the
poBtoffice department.

One; night last week heavy rain and
snow fell iu eastern Vermont, the
weight of the snow in some sections
injuring apple trees.

A farmer while hunting a bear in
Wisconsin that had been seen in the
vicinity, mistook his brother for the
bear, and shot him dead.

NOTICE
To all whom it may concern:

The County Commissioners of Platte
county have declared the road on Section
line, commencing at the northwest cor-
ner of Section 33, Township 19, north of
Range 3 west, runuing thence due south
on the Section line and terminating at
the southwest corner of Section 9, Town-
ship 18, north of Range 3 west, open.

All claims for damages caused by the
opening of said road must he tiled iu the
County Clerk's office on or before noon of
the 1st dav of November, 1833.

JOHN STAUFFER,
19-- 5 County Clerk.

FIXAE. PROOF.
Land Office at Grand Island, Neb.,)

Oct.Cth,18S3. J

NOTICE is herebv given that the fol
lowing-name- d settler has filed notice

of his intention to make final proof in
support of his claim, and that said proof
will be made before Judge of the District
Court of Platte county, Nebraska, at
Columbus, Nebraska, on November 19tb,
1883, viz:

Fred. Swarz, Homestead No. 8032, for
the N. M N. W. , Section 30, Township
19 north, Range 3 west. He names the
following witnesses to prove his continu-
ous residence upon, and cultivation of,
said land, viz: Wm. Arnold, Peter
Erickson and James Free all of Postville,
Neb., and A. J. Stensley of West Hill,
Neb.

2-- 6 C. HOSTETTER, Register.

FirtAL. PROOF.
Land Office at Grand Islaxd Neb.J

October 8th, 18S3. f
NOTICE is hereby given that the

--named settler has filed notice
of his intention to make Anal proof in
support of his claim, and that said proof
will be made before C. A.Newman.Clerk
of the District Court at Columbus, on
November IStii. 1883, viz:

Ola Ohlson. Homestead No. 10659, for
the N. W. K Section 20, Township 20,
Range 4 west. He names the following
witnesses to prove his continuous resi-
dence upon, and cultivation of, said laud,
viz: August Ekin.an,A. J. Ericson. Louis
Peterson aud Andrew Andersou, all of
LookiUL'glass P. O., Nebr.

24--0 C. HOSTETTER, Register.

LUERS & H0EFELMANN,

DKALKRS IX

WIND MILLS,
AND PUMPS.

Buckeye Mower, combined, Self
Binder, wire or twine.

Pumps Repaired on short notice

One door west of Heintz's Drutr
Store, 11th Street, Columbus, Neb, 8

FnAL lKfOF.
V. S. Land Office, Grand Island, Neb.)

Oct. lt, 1883. f

NOTICE is hereby given th.it the
named settler has tiled notice

of his intention to make final proof in sup-
port of his claim, and that said ptoot will
be made before Clerk of District Court
for Platte county at Co'.umbu. Neb., on
November 17th, 18S3, viz

Andrew U. Urulaml, Homestead Eutrv
No. 9JB0, for the X. K. K. Section 18,
Township 20 north, ltunge 4 west. He
names the following witnesses to prove
his continuous residence udoii, and cul-
tivation of, said land, viz: Henry Strand,
Rendt Solberg and Mini Strand of New-
man's Grove 1. O., MadUon l'o., Xebr.,
and Christian Corstad ot Coon Prairie P.
O., Boone Co., Nebr.

24-- 0 C. HOSTETTEi:. Register.
F2.-VA-

I. PltOOF.
Land Office at Grand Island, Xeb.,)

Oct. Ut, 1S83. J

NOTICE is hereby given that the
settler his filed notice

of his intention to make final proof in
support of hi claim, and that said proof
will be made before the Clerk of the Dis-
trict Court of Platte county at Columbus,
Nebraska, on Thursday, November 15th,
1SS3, viz:

Cornelius Van Allen, Homestead No.
8198, for the X. S. W. J, --Section 8, Town-
ship IS north, Raugc 1 west. He names
the followiug witnesses to prove his con-
tinuous residence upon, and cultivation
of, said land, m'z: Hollis Bunker, Milo
Bunker, of O'Jvay, Platte Co., Xeb., and
Peter Kettleson, Carsten Peterson, of
Metz, Platte Co., Xeb.

24--0 C. HOSTETTER, Register.

F1KAL. PROOF.
Land Office at Grand Island, Neb., Iuct. 1st, 1853.

NOTICE is hereby given that the
settler has filed notice of

his intention to make final proof in sup-
port of iiis claim, and that said proof will
be made before . A. Newman, Clerk of
the District Court of Platte Co., at Colum-
bus. Xebr., on November 17th, 18.33, viz:

Sobestyan Cub.t, Homestead No. 0947,
f.irthe N. E. yx of X. E. X Section 30,
Township 17, Range 3 west. He names
the following witnesses to prove his con-
tinuous residence upon, aud cultivation
of, said land, viz: Jo.-ep-h Rosuo, Valen-
tine Speis, Israel Gluck and L. Schwaiz,
all of Columbus, Nebr.

24- - C. HOSTETTER, Register.

FIXAI.. PROOF.
Land Office at Grand Inland Neb.,1

Sent. 22d. 183. f

N'OTICE is herebv given that the fol
lowing-name- d settler has filed notice

ot his intention to make final proof in
support of his claim, and that said proof
will be made before the Clerk of the Dis-
trict Court of Platte county atColumbu",
Nebraska, on Thursday, November 8th,
1883, viz:

Hans Peter Beuthack, Homestead No.
81C4, for the S. 4 S. E. , Section 2,Towu-shi- p

18 north. Range 1 west. He names
the following witnesses to prove his con-
tinuous residence upon, and cultivation
of, said land, viz: Gustav R. Krausc,
Godfrey H. Krausc, Kriedrich Behlcu,
and Diedrich Behlcu all of Columbu-- ,

" '
22-- c. HOSTETTER, Register.

FIAI. PROOF.
Land Office at Grand Island, Neb..)

Oct. f, 1S33. i

NOTICE N hereby given that tLe
settler has filed

notice of his intention to make final
proof in support of his claim,and that said
proof will be made before Clerk of the
District Court of Platte countv, at Co-
lumbus, Xeb., on Thurstlav, November
ir.U, 1883, viz:

Gottlieb Born, lloinestenl Xo. 8199. for
theX.W. , X.E. KS. 14 X.E. and X.E.
i S. E. ;t Section 1 . Township 2() north

of R ingt 3 w est. fit names the following
witnesses to prote his continuous resi-
dence upon, aud cultivation of, said land,
viz: Wilhelm Wcstphal, David Blank,
Patrick Coleman and James Miislagle,
all of St. Bernard, Platte Co., Xeb.

24-- 0 C HOSTETTER, Register.

FIH, PROOF.
Land Office at Grand Island, Neb.,)

October 1st, 1883. J

NOTICE is hereby given that the
settler has filed notice

of his intention to make final proof in
support of his claim, and that said proof
will be made before Judge Post of Dist.
Court of Platte Co., Neb., at Columbus,
Neb., on Nov. 8th, 1883, viz:

Robert Gentleman, Homestead Xo.
11090, for the S. y. S W. M Section 32,
Township 19, 1 west. He names the fol.
lowing witnesses to prove his continuous
residence upon, and cultivation of, said
land, viz: Dennis Reagan, Patrick Rea-
gan, David Murphy, Jake Henrv, all of
Platte Center, Platte Co , Xeb. "

23-- 0 C. HOSTETTER, Register.

FIAI, PROOF.
Land Office at Grand Island, Neb., )

Sept. 18, 1883. J

NOTICE is hereby given that the
settler has filed

notice of her intention to make final proof
in support of her claim, and that said
proof will be made before the Clerk of
the District Court of Platte county, at
Columbus, Neb., on Thursday, Novem-
ber 8th, 18S3, viz:

Barbara Morgan, Homestead No. 81G3
for the AV. N. W. i, Section 20, Town-
ship 19 north of Range 2 west. She names
the following witnesses to prove her con-
tinuous residence upon, and cultivation
of, said land, viz: David Thomas, Robert
Lewis. John Edwards and David Joseph,
all ot Postville, Platte Co., Neb.

22-- C C. HOSTETTER, Register.

FIXAl. PROOF.
Land Office at Grand Island, Neb..)

Sept. 20th, 1883. f
NOTICE is hereby given that the

settler has tiled notice
of his intention to make final proof in
support of his claim, and that said proof
will be made before Clerk of District
Court, Platte Co., at Columbus, Neb., on
the 3d of November, 1SS3, viz:

John Welin, Homestead No. 7004 and
additional Homestead No. 10149. for the
E. i S. W. J.and N. K S. E. J Section
2, Township 18 north, of Range 4 west.
He names the following witnesses to
prove his continuous residence upon, and
cultivation of, said laud, viz: Nels Mun-so- n,

John Munson, Swan Nelson, of West
Hill, P. O., Platte Co., Neb., and John
Nelson, of St. Edwards, Boone Co., Neb.

22--C C. HOSTETTER, Register.

FIXAL. PROOF.
Land Office at Grand Island, Neb.,1

Sept. 20th, 1883.

NOTICE is hereby given that the
settler ha filed notice

of his Intention to make final proof in
support of his claim, and that said proof
will be made before Clerk of the District
Court, Platte Co., at Columbus, Neb., on
November 3d, 1883, viz:

John McAulefla, Homestead No. 8009.
for the S. Y. y Section 17, T. 20, R. 3
west. He names the following wit-
nesses to prove his continuous residence
upon, and cultivation of. said land, viz:
James Ducev, John "Walker, of Lindsay,
Platte Platte Co., Neb., Martin Bohen, of
Farrell, Platte Co., Neb., and Thomas
Farrell, of Columbus. Platte Co., Neb.

22--0 C. HOSTETTER, Register.

FIJf AL PROOF.
Land Office at Grand Island, Neb.J

Sept. 20th, 1883. f
NOTICE is hereby given that the

settler has filed notice
of his intention to make final proof in
support of his claim, and that said proof
will be made before Clerk of District
Court, for Platte County, at Columbus,
Nebraska, on November 3d, 1883, viz:

Ole Johnson, Homestead No. 8111, for
the S.AV.K Section 6, Township 20, Range
3 west. He names the following witness-
es to prove his continuous residence upon,
and cultivation of, said land, viz: Nels
Johnson, Adolph Johnson, Thorson Ol-

son, Larine Johnson, all of Newman'i
Grove P. O., Madison Co., Neb.

22-- C C. HOSTETTER, Register.

F1XAL. PROOF.
Land Office at Grand Island, Neb.J

Aug. 30th, 1883. J

is hereby given that the
following-name- d settler has filed

notice of his intention to make final proof
in support of his claim, and that said
proof will be made before the Clerk of
the District Court of Platte county, at
Columbus, Nebraska, on Thursday, Oc-

tober 11th, 1883, viz:
Jens Christen Nelsen, Homestead No.

7377, for the E. 4 of N. W. i Section 18,
Township 19 north ol Range 3 west, and
additional Homestead No. 9308, for the
N. 4 of S. "W. U Section 18, Township 19,
north of Range 3 west. He names the
following witnesses to prove his contin-
uous residence upon, and cultivation of,
said land, viz: Hans Christian Knud-so- n,

of Lookingglass, Platte Co., Neb.,
Hans Nels Christensen, Hans Jacob
Johnson, Louis Anderson, of Palestine
Valley, Platte Co., Neb.

19-- 8 C, HOSTETTER, Register.

Columbus Bo
KRAUSE, LUBKER & CO.

NEW GOODS!
BEST GOODS!

LOWEST PRICES!

AT- -

KRAUSE, LDBEER & Cfl.'S,

)rKALEH3 IN(

HARDWARE!
STOVES,

TINWARE, CUTLERY,

AND A FULL LINE OF

FARM IMPLEMENTS.
Pumps nad Wind Milk.

34--tf

FI!AI. PROOF.
Land Ollioe at Grand Island, Xeb.J

Sept. 26, 1883. )

NOTICE is hereby given that the
settler has tiled notice

ot his intention to make linal proof In
support of his claim, and that said proof
will be made before ('.A. Newman, Clerk
of the District Court, at Columbus, Xeb.,
on November 8th, 18l. viz:

Patrick Mahonev, Homestead Xo. 7G18,
for the E. $ of S. W. See. 6, T'p 18,
Range 1 west. He names the following
witnesses to prove his continuous resi-
dence upon, and cultivation of, said land,
viz: btepheu (ileaion, David Murphy.
Michael Reagan and Patrick Duggan, all
of Platte Center. Xeb'.

23-- G C. HOSTETTER, Register.

Fli4L PROOF.
Land Office at Grand Island, Xeb.J

Sept. 5th, 1883. f
is hereby given that the

following-name- d settler has filed
notice of his intention to make final
proof hi Mipport of his claim, and that
said proof will be made before Judge
oi uiKinci Court ot l'j&tte county, at Co
llltuliiii. Vnlir.i.L-.-i nil (l,t Wt 1Vta: ,.

Frederick W. Anderman, additional
Homestead Xo. 11791), for the W. V, S. E
Ji Section 20, Township 20, Range I cast,
lie names the following witnesses to
prove his continuous residence upon, and
cultivation of, am land, viz : John Drake,
Wm. 15. Veaiey. Wm. C. Jackson, of

Cre-to- n, Platte Co , Xeb., and Henry
Lubker. of Columbus, Platte Co., Neb.

2m: C. HOSTETTER. Register.

FirVAL, PROOF.
Land Oilice at Grand Island, Xeb.J

Auk. 29, 18S3.
YTOTK'E U herebv given that the fol- -
Vi lowiug-uatiK'- d settler ha died notice
of hi.-- intention to make final proof in
support of his claim, and that said proof
will be made before C. A. Xewmau,CIerk
of the District Court, at Columbus, Ne-
braska, on October lltU. 1333, viz:

Joseph Rivet, Homestead Xo. 9."C), for
the W. y. X. E. i Section 22, Township
19, Range ? west, additional to E. . He
names the following witnesses to prove
his continuous residence upon, and cul-
tivation of, said land, viz: Edward Ro-ga- n,

Martin Maher, Henry MCtbe and
Patrick Deegan, all of Postville, Xebr.

19-- C. HOSTETTER, Register.

FINAL. PROOF.
U. S. Land Office, Grand Island, Neb.)

Sept. llltli, 188.1. I

VTOTICE is hereby given that the f.d- -
i.i lowing named settler has hied notice
of his iutentiou to make linal proof in
support of his claim, and that said proof
will be made before C. A. Xewman, Clerk
of the District Court, at Columbus, Neb.,
on the 3d day of November, 188.1, viz:

Martin Froehlich, Homestead Entry Xo.
lOTOo, for the X. S. E. i. Section 31,
Township 20 north. Range 1 west, being
additional to my Homestead Entry Xo.
G135. He namesthe following witnesses
to prove his continuous residence upon,
and cultivation of, said laud, viz: Fer-
dinand Rohdc, Wilhera Patschke, Julius
Graves and Bernard Kuhler, all of Hum-
phrey P. O., Platte Co., Xeb.

21-- 6 C. HOSTETTER, Register.

FINAL. PROOF.
Lind Office at Grand Island, Xeb.J

Aug. 30th, 1833. )

NOTICE is hereby given that the
settler has tiled notice

of hi3 intention to make final proof in
support of his claim, aud that said proof
will be made before Clerk of Dist. Court
of Platte Co., at Columbus, Nebraska, ou
Thursday, Oct. 11th, 1883, viz:

Hans C. Knudscn, Homestead No. 773G,
for the S. W. X Section 28, Township
20 north, of Range 4 west. He names the
following witnesses to prove his continu-
ous residence upon, and cultivation of,
said land, viz: Jens Christen Nelson,
of Palestine Valley, Platte Co., Neb.,
Harry Whitehead, Nels Olson, John Ol-
son, of Lookingglass. Platte Co., Neb.

19-- G C. HOSTETTER, Register.

FIXAL. PROOF.
U. S. Land Office, Grand Island, Neb.J

Sept. oth, 1883. J

NOTICE is hereby given that the
named settler has tiled notice

of his intention to make final proof in
support of his claim, and that said proof
will be made before the Clerk of the Dis-
trict Court of Platte Co., at Columbus,
Nebraska, on Thursday, Oct. 18th, 1883,
viz z

Friedrich Wesscl, Homestead No. 8008,
for the S. 14 of S. E. K Section 26, Town-shi- p

20 north, of Range 3 west. He names
the following witnesses to prove his con-
tinuous residence upon, and cultivation
of, said land, viz: Joseph Albracht, An
ton Fangmann, Patrick Colman, S. E
Morgan, all of St. Bernard, Platte Co.
Nebr.

20--C C. HOSTETTER Register.

J. H. GALLEY & BRO.,

Would respectfully ask their friends and
patrons to call and examine

tneir biock oi

Fall and 77intr Qoods

Before purchasing their supplies, as they
have their store full from Jloor to

ceiling of Staple and Fancy

DRY GOODS!
CLOTHING,

For Men and Boys, at all Prices!

--ALL- OVERCOATS! --ALL-

Prlce Pricea

UTS AMD UK, BOOK iXD SHOES.

WE ALSO CARRY A LI2TE OF
LA DIES1 FINE SHOES.

Blanket, Quilts and all kind of Fan-

cy Notion.

tafRemember that we keep no shoddy
goods, and strictly oxk pkick is our
motto, which our twenty-flv- e years resi-
dence in Columbus will 9U9tain. 23-3- m

WM. BECKER,
PKALEK IX ALL KINDS OF

STAPLE AND FAMILY

GROCERIES!
I KEEPCONSTAXTLY OX HAXD A

WELL SELECTED STOCK.

Teas, Coffees, Sugar, Syrups,
Dried and Canned Fruits,

and other Staples a
Specialty.

GmU Delivered Free 10 any
part of the City.

Cor. Thirteenth and K Streets, near
A.&2T. Depot.

ARET!
Mft A ..v

FISS BBAXD
TOWKK'S

SLrCKEKSrA"Z ....
kxx ran tit iin T?0 Y J

WATtt FBOOr COATS.!.I L UP .,
llr.l STOWER'S

FISH BBAXB SLICKKB8
WILL N8T STICK or PEEL ft 4 .--

TOWKR'S ." Y
PfOB ttDiw rvj.vrna

VA .x
HORSEMAN FARMER vJ9v o

who itu un tsik'ji TBIAU NXJfcVPftlYeyam noln witboat thU trl mark. VNS
A. J. TO WEB, Sole Xfr.

iMtoa, Bfaxa.

w M. "N

'Co
.AMrk'lM .w""ii-.- .X-v .Su-- HBw 5".'RBRBRak - V tfl I

-- . r I ill J

A. FISHBLATT,

AND AND ALL

CHEAP FUEL!

Whitebreast Coal $3.50
Hill "

Canon (Jitv "

TAYLOR, SCHUTTE& CO.
4.Vtf

JACOB SCHRAM,
)DKALKR INV

DRY GOODS !

& Shoes, & Caps,

Frame goods and warn.
LOW PRICES FOR

at-t- t

HSfflff?
TOWER'S

Fish Brand Slickers
II THB HlRDXSTSTOKVi

WILL KKKP YOU DBT.

TOWER'S
FISH ISBAXDSLICKEBS

?! are tbs only Cuuta
made with Wlrv-Ku.- t-

EVERY COAT WARRANTED.

For everywhere.feg At Wholenale br all flrat- -
rlnuM Jobber.

(itu

I. GLUCK.

'aTH-,- ? w r Wl
SLICKERS rFtvi y 1

TSaU&
T 0iSS

THE REVOLUTION

Dry Goods and Clothing Store
Hat on hand a splendid stock of

Ready-mad- e Clothing,
Dry Goods, Carpets,

Hats, Caps, Etc., Etc.,

At prices M were nem Iral of before in Collins.

I buy ay goods strictly for cash and will give my customers the
benefit, of

Give Me a call and covince yourself of the tacts.

Medical Dispensary!
Office Parlors, Over the new Omaha National Bank, Thir-

teenth between Farnam and Douglas Streets
OMAHA, NEBRASKA.

S. M. D.f

SPECIAL ATTENTION

THE TBROAT AND LUNGS, CATARRH KIDNEY

BLADDER, WELL AS
VOl'S DISEASES.

Rich 3.50
7.00

Hats

CASH.

Metallic Buttuaa.

and

DR. FISHBLATT

Proprietor,

Has discovered the greatest cure iu the world for weakness of the back aud limbsiiviiiiinrvru riru n m nnr u - irunapui . ...... . a ..-- ? j -".- -,.-, .ui'--"- . v'.'r. "c""'t'. "crwiusiiK-s- , languor,of ideas, palpitation ef the heart, timidity, trembling, dimness of sight ordiseases of the head, throat, nose or skin, arteotion-- i of thi livi.r inn,., !.,.
ach or bowels those terrible disorders arising from olitarv habit ol volith andsecret practices more fatal to the victims than the souiot Svrens to the mariners ofUlysses, blighting their most radiaut Iioikm or anticipation, renderin" marrii"e3impossible.

Those that are suffering from the evil practices, which destrov their mental audphysical systems causing

NERVOUS DEBILITY,
the symptoms of which are a dull, distressed mind, which unfit them from perform-ing their business and social duties, make happy marriage impossible, dU:rese- -

the action of the heart, causing flushes of heat, depression of spirits, evil forebod-ings, cowardice, fears, dreams, restless nights, dizziness, forgettulne, unnatural"
discharges, pain in the back and hips, short breathing, melancholv. tire easily or

GIVEN DISEASES OF

CHRONIC AND NER- -

the care of Dr. Fishblatt may reliioiul
rely upon ins

.uiui.u; ouu uc ieieiv.ui.e "in, icruuj uicu 111 me morning as wiieitretiring, seminal weakness, lost manhood, white" bone deposit in the urine, nervous-
ness, confusion of thought, trembling, watery and weak eves, dyspepsia,

paleness, pain and weakness in the limbs, etc., should' consult me immediately
and be restored to perfect health.

YOUNG MEN
Who have become victims of solitary vice, that dreadful aud destructive habitwhich annually sweeps to an untimely grave thousands of young men of exaltedtalent and brilliant intellect who might otherwise entrance listening senators withthe thunders of their eloquence or wake to ccstacy the living lyre, may call withfull confidence.

Married persons or young men contemplating marriage be aware of physicalweakness, loss of nrocreative nower. imootencv. or anv other !;anunm;,...i..
ily relieved. He who places himself under
confide in nis nonor as a gentleman, anu
physician.

ORGANAL

Boots

eaed

sale

it.

y'
TO

v
conuuently i .- - skill as a

WEAKNESS

iu iu .n

'constip

MARRIAGE.

...

Immediately cured and full vigor restored. This distressing affliction which nnders life a burden and marriage impossible, is the penalty paid by the victim forimproper Indulgence. 1 oung people are apt to commit excesses from not tcinaware of the dreadful consequences that may ensue. Now who that understand?this subject will deny that procreation is lost sooner by those fallln" into imnrnnrhabits than by prudent? Besides being deprived of the pleasure" of healthv nfrsprings, the most serious and destructive symptoms of both mind aud bodv irU..The system becomes deranged, the physical and mental functions weaken I a rprocreative powers, nervous irritability, dyspepsia, palpitation of the heart' inii;gestion, constitutional debility, wasting of the frame, cough, consumption and death"

A CURE WARRANTED.
Persons ruined in health by unlearned pretenders who keep them triflin- - monthafter month taking poisonous and injurious compounds, should apply immediately.

DR. FISHBLATT
Graduate of one of the most eminent colleges or the United States, has effected someof the most astonishing cures that were ever known; many troubled with rlnelnk: iume can uu ucu ucu ..Biccy, gic.ii. ucrvuusness, Demg alarmed at certain nnn.Twith frequent blushing, attended sometimes with derangement of the mind werecured immediately.

TAKE PARTICULAR NOTICE.
Dr. F. addresses all those who have injured themselves by imnroner induln..and solitary habits which ruin both mind and body, unfitting forstudy, society or marriage. u"ue"'
These are some of the sad, melancholy effects produced bv the earlv hi.ituyouth viz: Weakness of the back and lfmbs, pains in the and of

sight, loss of muscular power, palpitation of the heart, dyspepsia, nervous irritability, deraHgement of digestive functions, debility, consumption, etc.

Private 0flices,over Omaha National Bank.Omaha, Neb.

$5?Sffi .Ply sending tlffi SSSSS
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